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Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust
(NGH) on 17/06/2019.

Please can you tell me which companies the trust holds catering service contracts with, how much
each contract is worth, what the company is supplying to the trust e.g. type of food/drink and how
many units it is providing.

Unfortunately we are unable to provide you with the information requested as:

To provide the information as requested, would be disclosing information which is

commercially sensitive and could prejudice the commercial interests of our suppliers. This
information is therefore held exempt under section 43 of the FOI Act.

Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust is fully compliant with the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ©




